
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

February 3, 1954
Letter, James H. R. Cromwell to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, James H. R. Cromwell to Syngman Rhee", February 3, 1954, Wilson Center
Digital Archive, B-015-068, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences,
Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. 
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122950

Summary:

James H. R. Cromwell assures Syngman Rhee that he has changed the name of his plan
to the "Private Enterprise Plan" instead of the "Rhee Plan." John Staggers is coming to
Seoul regarding the plan.
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